PRESIDENT



GEW-Hauptvorstand || Postfach 90 04 09 || D-60444 Frankfurt am Main

To: Yaffa Ben David Yossi Michal International@itu.org.il

> Phone: +49 (0)69 78973-108 maike.finnern@gew.de MF/CL 13 December 2023

Dear Yaffa, dear Yossi,

We are deeply shocked and saddened by the terrible terrorist attacks on Israel, the many dead and injured and we send our heartfelt condolences.

We are following the news with great concern. On behalf of the GEW and personally, I would like to express our full solidarity. Our thoughts are with the people in Israel, with our colleagues and friends in the Histadrut HaMorim. If there is anything we can do, please let us know.

We hope that you are safe and we send our best wishes.

In solidarity,

Maike Finnern

German Education Union/Board Member of Education International